Mishawaka High School

An NCA CASI Accredited School

April 12, 2021

Dear MHS Family,

We are pleased to share that the Indiana Department of Health (IDOH) has announced anyone
age 16 and over is now eligible to receive the COVID-19 vaccination.

Please click here to review the IDOH’s release on vaccine eligibility. In this resource, you will
learn more about the COVID-19 vaccine, what to expect after vaccination, and how to register if
interested. An important note: Students younger than 18 years old must make an appointment
at a site that offers the Pfizer vaccine as it is the only vaccine authorized for 16 and 17 year
olds.

Please keep in mind we are sharing this information solely out of the responsibility of keeping
our school community informed and that receiving the COVID-19 vaccination is NOT mandatory
rather a decision left to the discretion of parents/guardians on what is best for their child(ren).

Thank you!
John Ross

Principal
Mishawaka High School


https://content.govdelivery.com/attachments/INSDH/2021/03/24/file_attachments/1734116/21_Teen%20vaccine%20fact%20sheet_3.24.pdf

